
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2021 
 
 
 
Greetings Lusted Road Neighbors, 
  
A contractor working for the Portland Water Bureau plans some construction that will close a single lane of SE 
Lusted Road near Cottrell Road at times between July 19 and August 13. We wanted to let neighbors know 
about this work that will impact a Multnomah County road in your area. 
 
Background 

• The contractor will install pipes under Lusted Road for the Water Bureau’s existing water treatment 
facility near Lusted Road.  

• Lusted Road will remain open at all times.  When one lane is closed, flaggers will direct traffic in the 
open lane.  The lane closure will not be needed on all days. 

• The lane closure will be on Lusted Road from the top of the hill near Cottrell Road to about 500 feet to 
the south. 

• Most work will take place between 7 am and 5:30 pm, Monday through Friday, with occasional 
Saturday work.  

• The construction schedule is subject to change. 
 

For More Information: 
• Portland Water Bureau  

o Email: bullrunprojects@portlandoregon.gov, phone: 503-865-6039 
o Website: https://www.portland.gov/water/bullruntreatment/corrosion-

control/construction/improved-corrosion-control-treatment 
• Multnomah County Transportation 

o Email: transportation@multco.us, phone: 503-988-5050 
o Website: www.multco.us/roads 

 
We hope this work will not be too much of an inconvenience for road users. Please let me know if you have 
any questions or concerns.   
  
 
Mike Pullen 
Communications Office 
503-209-4111 
mike.j.pullen@multco.us  
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